
 

       

      
                 

   

            
                 
    
  
    
                 

    
     

               
                  

   
                

                  

               
            

              
               

             
             

                  
              

            

JFK Weekly
Newsletter 
Friday, June 9, 2023 Sara Raabe, JFK Principal 

End Of The Year All School Celebration 
On Tuesday, June 13th, JFK will be having our End of Year All School celebration! (Wednesday the 14th 

is our rain date) 

It is vital that all students come to school on June 13th with: 
1. Sunscreen and bug spray already applied. If you do not want sunscreen put on your student, please 

let their classroom teacher know. 
2. A sunhat 
3. A full water bottle 

4. A towel and bathing suit - Students in Kindergarten, 1st grade, and 2nd grade should come to 

school wearing their bathing suit 
5. Sneakers or comfortable walking shoes 

If you HAVE NOT completed a �eld trip form for your student(s) please contact their classroom 

teacher right away. Students cannot go to Landry Park if they do not have a completed �eld trip form. 

Family School Climate Survey 
This year we are asking families to help provide input regarding our Layer 1 behavior support systems 

in our school. We are using what is called the School Climate Survey, or the SCS, to do this. 

The School Climate Survey for Families is a Feedback and Input Survey where families help school 
teams learn about the experiences family members have with the behavior support systems 

surrounding their students. Families can share their experiences in their own words. School teams will 
use the results to improve the effectiveness, e�ciency, equity, and sustainability of their Layer 1 PBIS 

(Positive Behavior Intervention and Support) systems. The survey is 19 yes/no and 11 open-ended 

questions which should take about 10 minutes to complete. All responses are completely anonymous. 
We have no way to connect you to your answers, and results will only be reported as group responses. 
There are no right or wrong answers. We want to know about your personal experiences. 

This survey will be open from March 6, 2023, to June 13, 2023. 
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The link to complete the Family School Climate Survey is: 
https://www.pbisassessment.org/Anon/vD02087q400 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey. 

Calendar 
June 13 

JFK All-School Celebration 

June 15 

Last Student Day 

12:15 pm Dismissal 
June 17 

Graduation 

Facebook @WinooskiLearns 

JFK Elementary 

60 Normand Street, Winooski, … sraabe@wsdvt.org 

802-655-0411 wsdvt.org 
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